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Kindergram 
 
 

October 2023 

 
Hip, hip, hooray! 

 
Students have loved our learning as we 
continue our community unit! They have 
developed great story telling skills and 
their imaginations in our dramatic play 
center. Students are coming along nicely 
with writing their names and knowing our 
school rules.  
 
If you are purchasing pictures for picture 
day, please fill out the form and put it in 
your child’s folder so that I see it before 
the pictures are taken or fill out the form 
online.  
 
We are asking for a donation of Lysol 
wipes, hand sanitizer, tissues and paper 
towels. Cold season has already begun 
and having enough supplies would be 
wonderful! J  
 
  

Phonics 
Students are working on the letter sounds 
for the letters that we are learning to write.   

 
Writing  

Students are working on telling stories 
with a beginning, middle and end. They 

are working on answering questions about 
their stories. They are also working on 

writing a label for their pictures.  
 

Math 
Students are working on recognizing the 
numbers 0-10, using fingers to help show 
how many and solving if there is ‘enough’ 
of tools by counting and comparing 
numbers. Please practice counting as high 
as your child can go!  
 
 
As more events come up, I will send 
notices home. J  
 

Upcoming Events:  
 
10/6: Picture Day  
10/9: No School  
10/16-10/20: Book Fair 
10/19: Grandparents’ Day 
10/25: Early Release Day (11:45 
dismissal) 
10/28: Trunk or Treat  
10/31: Pumpkin Day for Kindergarten  
 

Reminders:  
• Please send in a water and a snack 

with your child.  
• Please send library books back and 

check your child’s folder daily.  

 


